

The Woodland Nursery Newsletter



7th September 2018

Welcome and welcome back everyone! This is our first official newsletter as The Woodland Nursery. We are still getting used to the name, and Mrs Roberts and myself are probably going to be calling everyone Ducklings for many more months to come, but we are loving all the exciting changes that are happening in the nursery.

Firstly, we must say a big welcome to all our new 2 year olds. This is the first time we have had 2's in the setting and we are really looking forward to getting to know everyone. Also, new this year is our beautiful Sensory/Sleep room, which is just having its finishing touches added. This is going to be a multipurpose place for the children to chill out in, rest, listen to music and do small group activities, and when its not being used by the kids the adults will be in their seeking refuge from the toddlers...just joking, although if you want me before 8.45am you will know where to find me!

Below are a few little notices to help you get organised this term. We will not be sending a newsletter out each week. However, we will send out text reminders and newsletters for the "Big stuff" as and when it comes up. Once Tapestry (our online Learning Journal system) is up and running we will let you know so you can get your password and start following all the fun things we get up to here at The Woodland Nursery.

Fire Fridays

Every Friday we don the waterproofs and head out into the woods for the whole of the morning session. As well as doing lots of fun activities outside, we also aim to have a campfire. However, in order to run these sessions safely we need parent volunteers. If you are interested in helping out at all or some of these sessions, please speak to Mrs Hanley. Your help is much appreciated and enables Mrs Roberts to satisfy her smore cravings!

Snack money

We have fresh fruit and "nursery made" bread every day at The Woodland Nursery. Snack costs £6 per term or £3 per half term. Thank you for your continued support.

Spare clothes

As the name suggests, we are out in the woods everyday. Please pack plenty of extra clothing for your child including socks and pants, as we often get mucky doing the things we love. Also if you are able to bring in your own wellies for your child, that would be much appreciated.

